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Chris Mayfield OAM was inducted 
as the newest member of Rotary 
South Bunbury on 29th October 
2014. The ceremony was 
conducted by PP David Miles at the 
morning meeting held at the 
Lighthouse Beach Resort. Chris is 
married to Joanna and they have 
four children.  

Chris’ classification is Vocational 
Training, he is Commercial 
Manager at South West Institute of 
Technology. 

WELCOME 

CHRIS 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org


Prudence can be defined as - doing the right thing, the right way, at the 

right time. 

Brian Castieau was guest speaker at the morning meeting on 29th 

October. He shared with us some insights he has gained in his vocation 

as a financial planner and offered advice that is useful in life.  

Plan carefully, not emotionally. Seek good advice as often there is help 

and dollars are available that are not even sought by those who don’t 

know that its there. 

Consider the time, days, weeks or even months, that you will spend 

working to pay for an extravagant purchase, don’t only think of the 

dollar cost. 

Brian explained the importance of locking in a level premium insurance 

at age 28 years as a way of reducing the long term cost of insurance. 

Good advice to pass on to our children. 

On taxation, Brian quoted Benjamin Franklin saying  “If those taxes laid 

on by the government were the only ones we had to pay we might more 

easily discharge them; but we have many others, and much more 

grievous to some of us. We are taxed twice as much by or idleness, 

three times as much by our pride, and four times as much by our folly; 

and from these taxes the commissioners cannot ease or deliver us, by 

allowing and abatement.”  

It was a good breakfast to start the day, served with a dose of wisdom. 

EXERCISE PRUDENCE 

2014 sets a record for The Rotary Foundation  

 27,689 clubs (approximately 80 percent of all Rotary clubs) 
contributed to the Annual Fund 

 367,629 individual Rotarians (30 percent of Rotary’s membership) 
contributed to the Annual Fund 

 In its first year as an official recognition program of The Rotary 
Foundation, the Paul Harris Society identified 10,143 members 
(each contributing $1,000 each year). 

LEARN ABOUT ROTARY 

Members Duties 5th November 12th November 
Host and Grace David Miles Ben  Andrew 

Properties Kim Rudd Kevin Coote 

Properties Zaki Dorkham Cedric Getley 

Reception Bruce Lynch Clive Pearson 

Reception Roger Veen Andy Perella 

Introduction Committee Night Ian Robertson 

Thanks  Glen Fraser 

Ticket sales Sandro Agrizzi Terry Paini 

Fines  Wally Jones 

Raffle spinner Ray Jordan Ray Jordan 

The Club extends its profound sympathy to Terry 

and Jenny Coote and their family on the passing of 

Terry’s daughter Shelley. 

Useful hyperlinks. 
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Rotary International 

  

  

Sail Into Life 

See the Sail Into Life summer calendar at the back of the Bully. 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
http://www.rotary9465.org.au/
http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.koombanabay.com/sail-into-life-3/



